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Dr. Jack Saluja
President
Viking Energy Corporation
4709 Baum Boulevard Ifi RESP 0f1SE REFER
Pittsburgh, PA 15213 T0 F0IA-79-477

Dear Dr. Saluja:

This is in response to your letter of October 30, 1979 in vehich you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
winning technical proposal submitted by Teknekron Research, Inc. in
response to contract solicitation f1RC RFP fio. RS-flRR-80-105 entitled
" Utility Management and Technical Resources."

Pursuant to a telephone conversation with Mr. Jacob H. Zamansky of my
staff on flovember 29, 1979, you have agreed to accept a non-proprietary
version of this proposal. Enclosed is the document which you have
requested.

, Sincerely,
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Jofin C. Carr, Acting Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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